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No Shave November 
 
Charleston, WV- Kanawha County Sheriff’s Deputies have been growing out their beards for the 2024 
No Shave November. Once again, we have chosen to support CAMC’s Children’s Advocacy Center by 
participating in “No Shave for the Brave.” 
 
We relax our professional grooming standards each year to allow deputies to grow a little facial hair 
while donating to a great cause. Deputies donate $25.00, and they are allowed to wear a beard in 
uniform for the month of November.  
 
CAMC’s CAC is an outstanding organization that helps bridge that gap between children who are victims 
of crime and law enforcement officials. We work together throughout the year to lessen the stress often 
associated with children who have been victimized by many types of crimes.  
 
This year, the South Charleston Police Department and the Ravenswood Police Department joined the 
Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office for the event, and together, we raised nearly $2000.00 in donations. 
 
As officers prepare to transition to winter uniforms and adhere to a professional grooming standard, the 
Bully Trap Barber Shop, 214 W. Washington Street, Charleston West Side, is offering FREE beard shaves 
tomorrow, November 25, 2024, for our officers.  
 
Feel free to stop by Bully Trap tomorrow, November 25th, 2024, at 8:00 am and see the beards come off 
until next year! 
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